2110 Broadway, Sacramento, CA 95818 - 916-733-0221 - jcavanagh@scd.org

November 20, 2017

From: Director of Worship

To: Liturgy & Music Directors, clergy

Re: Subscribing to Liturgy Matters

"Liturgy Matters" is a weekly e-newsletter for clergy, liturgy directors, musicians and anyone interested in liturgy. It includes information about special Masses, such as ordinations, and also information about liturgical formation, workshops and other classes. Liturgy Matters also includes a commentary on the Sunday readings, articles on liturgy, instructional videos, and other 'liturgical matters.'

If you or someone you know would like to receive Liturgy Matters send your **name and email address** to <u>icavanagh@scd.org</u> and we will add you to our list of subscribers.

James Cavanagh

Director of Worship